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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

December 15, 2003

Center for Nuclear Waste
Regulatory Analyses (CNWRA)

Attn: Wesley C. Patrick, President
6220 Culebra Road
PO Drawer 28510
San Antonio, TX 78228-0510

SUBJECT: MODIFICATION NO. 8 TO CONTRACT NRC-02-96-004-011

Dear Dr. Patrick:

The subject task order expired on September 30, 1998, and we are initiating closeout action.
However, pending completion of all closeout requirements, it is necessary to deobligate excess
funds remaining under the task order for other immediate agency requirements. The purpose of
modification no. 8 is to decrease the Task Order ceiling and obligated amount by $314.12.
Accordingly, the task order is modified as follows:

The first sentence, second paragraph of the definitization letter is deleted in its entirety and the
following is substituted in lieu thereof:

'Task Order No. 11 shall be in effect from January 27, 1997 through September 30, 1998
with a cost ceiling of $54,826.80.

The accounting data for modification no. 8 to Task Order No. 11 is as follows:

B&R:
Job Code:
BOC Code:
APPN. NO.:
Amount deobligated:

8-5015-123020
J5147
252A
31X0200
($314.12)

A summary of obligations for this Task Order, from award date through the date of this action, is
as follows:

Total FY 97 Obligation amounts:
Total FY 97 Deobligation amounts:
Total FY 98 Obligation amounts:
Total FY 03 Deobligation amounts:

$54,619.00
($10,000.00)
$10,521.92
($ 314.12)

Cumulative NRC Obligations: $54,826.80.
This modification deobligates FY'98 funds for $314.12.
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The issuance of these task order modifications does not amend any other terms or conditions of
the subject contract.

Please indicate your acceptance of this task order by having an official, who is authorized to
bind your organization, execute three (3) copies of this document in the spaces provided and
return two copies to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Attn: Mr. Donald King,
ADMIDCPM/CMB3, Mail Stop T-712, Washington, D.C. 20555. Retain the third copy for your
records.

If you have any questions or need further information regarding the above subject matter, please
contact me on (301) 415-6731.

Sincerely,

Donald A. King, Contracting Officer
Contract Management Center No. 1
Division of Contracts
Office of Administration

Accepted and Executed:

Name R. B. Kalmbach

Director, Contracts

Title

February 26, 2004

Date


